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 Leslie Del Monte 

 Planning Manager 

 2600 Hollywood Blvd. 

 Hollywood, Fl.  33020 
 

 Good Day Leslie,  
 

 I am writing on behalf of the Faith of Life Church, located at 121 S. 24th Ave.  

 Hollywood, Fl.  30020. 

 

 The Reverend of the Faith of Life Church and his members visited with the United  

 Neighbors of South Hollywood to discuss the need to extend the present school 

 area, to accomodate the growth of students attending and joining the School over 

 the last two to three years.  It is important for the children and the church to be  

 able to expand, right on the their own property. 

 

 The presentation was explained to the residents in a very comprehensive manner. 

 The resident appreciated the Church Members coming to the Community and 

 taking the time to share their plans with the us. 

  

 The Community understands the need to extend  the School and the importance of 

 this extention for the Children who attend the present School.  The School is 

 growing in number and the residents are greatful to see that the children in our  

 immediate area are attending the School. 

  

 The residents appreciate having open communication and transparency in our 

 entire Community, with the Leaders of the Faith of Life Church. The residents 

 were please and agreed with this project for the good of the School, Children, 

 and the upgrade this new face will give to our Neighborhood. 

 

 Sincerely,  

 

 Helen Chervin 

 President -     United Neighbors of South Hollywood  / Central Hollywood 


